LAST JOURNEY

SITTING BULL
LITTLE BIGHORN, MONTANA
FORT YATES, STANDING ROCK
WOOD MOUNTAIN, SASKATCHEWAN

Participant will follow Sitting Bulls journey from Little Bighotn to exile at
Wood Mountain, Saskatchewan to his last days at Fort Yates, Standing
Rock, during which they will question History, Place, and Theology.

Limited to seven (7) participants. Fach will enhance the journey by
choosing a background study: Geology, Law, Christian Theology, Art,
Business, Government, or Lakota Spirituality.

The journey begins in Billings, Montana on Wednesday July 15 and ends
seven days later when returning to Billings from Wood Mountain,
Saskatchewan.

Most of the trip is in the rural landscape of the northern prairies.
Participants should be comfortable with camping (bringing you own tent
and sleeping bag).

Dates: July 15 — July 21, 2020
Cost/Person:  $800 (Car/Meals/Camp, State, National Park fees)

Interested?

Contact: David Bell, dave(@yakamamission.org, (509) 969-2093



During the spring and summer Yakama Christian Mission offers
weeklong Learning and Serving opportunities we call SAGE
Quest.

The “learning” component typically engages issues of justice
found on the Yakama reservation. Typical justice issues engaged
over the course of the week are: Economic, Racial, Cultural,
Ecological.

The “serving” component is most often agricultural. Work is
typically at a local farm where each of the “learning” issues might
be engaged

Visit www.yvakamamission.org for more information. Please
contact David Bell if you have any questions:
dave @yakamamission.org or

509-969-2093




Winter Talk 2020

2020 is the Seventh Annual Winter Talk is a three-day
conversation on the Christian Doctrine of Discovery (DOD) and
its influence on Christian theology and polity, with an emphasis on
the Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) relationship with
Indigenous tribes and peoples. Hosted by the Yakama Christian
Mission, Center for Indigenous Ministries, and Phillips
Theological Seminary, Winter Talk is dedicated to furthering the
conversation on the Christian Doctrine of Discovery and its
dismantling.

Winter Talk is an important time for American Indians and non-
Indians, to gather and eat, learn, and talk about the impact of the
Christian Doctrine of Discovery. This is a space of accountability
to American Indians where the Indian voice is the principle voice
in an exploration of the past, an understanding of the present, and
a visioning of the future.

Visit (and watch) www.yakamamission.org for more information.
Please contact David Bell if you have any questions:

dave @yakamamission.org or

509-969-2093




